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Delayed release of 1H25 results. 
19 September 2024 
 
 

Webjet Group Limited (Webjet Group, the Company, WJL:ASX) today announces a 
delay in the release of its 1H25 results.  
 
In the process of finalising the Company’s 1H25 results, the Company and its auditor, Deloitte, have become aware 
that, as a result of the significant complexities of the demerger transaction, additional time will be required to address 
technical accounting considerations. These issues do not impact underlying trading results or operations.   
 
Accordingly, the Company’s 1H25 results release and webcast briefing scheduled for Wednesday 20 November 2024 
will be postponed. 
 
Webjet Group expects to be in a position to lodge its Appendix 4D for the half year ending 30 September 2024 by no 
later than the commencement of trading on 29 November 2024. 
 
This announcement was approved and authorised for release by the Board. 
 
 
 
 
Investors.  
Carolyn Mole +61 3 9828 9754  
investor@webjetgroup.com   

 

Media.  
Please contact the History Will Be Kind team at media@webjetgroup.com  or call on (+61) 02 8046 4848.  

 

Glossary & Abbreviations.  
1H25  6 months ending 30 September 2024 
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